
 

FACILITIES AUTHORITY 
 
 
 
 

February 27, 2023 
 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 
Deputy City Clerk 

City of Tulsa 

175 E. 2nd Street, Room 260 

Tulsa, OK 74103 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
This is to advise you, in compliance with the Oklahoma Meeting Law (25 O.S., 1971, as 

amended), that the "Regular Meeting" of Tulsa's Port of Catoosa Facilities Authority 

Scheduled for Thursday, March 16, 2023 at 8:00 a.m., has been changed to Thursday, 

March 23, 2023, at 8:00 a.m.., 3420 S Memorial Dr, Tulsa, OK 74145. 

. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this notice and return a copy to this office via e-mail to 

shiloh@tulsaports.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Shiloh C. Blake 

Assistant Secretary 
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 
 

RECEIVED BY:    

DATE:   
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